
Dear Parents, 
 
 I have been experimenting with an app called Class Dojo. In my 
remaining two weeks with the class, I would like to introduce this and get 
your feedback. This app is similar to Facebook but is only accessible to 
emails that are invited to the app. The app is accessible on smartphones 
and tablets. Each day, I will post pictures of the things the students are 
doing that day. You are welcome to “like” and comment on the posts. 
This app also allows me to message you individually to send short notes 
and pictures. If you are interested, please check the box below and 
provide an email address I can use to invite you to the app. If you check 
yes, please download the Class Dojo app to your smartphone or tablet.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Miss Zimmer 
 
 
 
 

 
Yes, I would like to join Class Dojo! 
 

My e-mail is: ________________________________ 
 

 
No, I would not like to join Class Dojo. 


